
	
	
This	station	is	part	of	the	2018	LPTV/TVTranslator	Displacement	process.		We	
request	an	additional	12	month	extension	of	the	CP	while	waiting	for	equipment	to	
arrive	and	be	installed.	We	have	seen	consistent	delays	and	the	remote	location	of	
the	site	means	that	roads	close	as	soon	as	the	snow	flies	and	the	site	is	only	
seasonably	accessible.	Our	window	is	closing	quickly	and	we	have	little	confidence	
that	we	can	take	delivery	of	the	equipment	before	weather	closes	the	roads.	


